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Comments: Hello-

 

I support the Pactola Reservoir- Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal. 

 

With the continuing environmental collapse of climate crisis, we should all be working to preserve pristine and

sacred lands which provide us with water. The more people can access wild spaces guided by Indigenous and

other local stewards- the more likely that they will protect and regenerate our most valuable of natural assets. 

   

Please do what is within your powers to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of

Interior and work to ensure healing from toxic mining.

 


